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Department of Energy

Office of General Counsel

1000 Independence Ave SW

Washington, DC  20585

Paul W. Phillips



Telephone: 202-586-4224

Paul.Phillips@hq.doe.gov 





  

Facsimile:   202-586-7479
May 20, 2005

Dale hardy Roberts 
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 

Missouri Public Service Commission
P. O. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO 65102
Re:  In the Matter of Proposed Experimental Regulatory Plan for Kansas City Power & Light Company, Case No. EO-2005-0329

Dear Secretary Roberts:
We received notice last night that the Public Counsel filed a Motion For Extension of Time to File Suggestions and Motion For Expeditied Treatment. Because time is of the essence in this matter we would request that this letter be treated as Intervenor, USDOE’s Response to that Motion. After a telephone conversation with Staff Counsel last night explaining the Motion we wish to advise that we do not oppose such motion but would request as a matter of comity that all parties be given the same extension to file their Responses or Suggestions in Reply To Staff’s heretofore filed Suggestions.

Thank you for your assistance.

   





   Sincerely,







   /S/ Paul W. Phillips 







   Paul W. Phillips







   Attorney







   Office of General Counsel







   Paul.phillips@hq.doe.gov
cc: Official Service List
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